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CURRENT ESCROWS

5392 Hollister Ave. - 7-Unit Mixed-Use
Offered at $3,095,000

6587 Cervantes Rd. - 22 Units in Isla Vista
Offered at $10,500,000

6073 Woodland St. « 40 Units in Ventura
Offered at $14,500,000

1317 Punta Gorda St. - Fully Entitled Development
Offered at $3,950,000

COMING SOON

Development Opportunity in Carpinteria

Retail Space in Downtown Lompoc
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This measure does not address the affordability of workforce housing in Santa
Barbara, and in fact experience over and over shows a cap like this will instead lead to
a substantially reduced supply of rental units. At the same time, it will result in
property owners with less capital who are unable to make necessary repairs.

History and experience are great teachers. Similar measures enacted in cities across
the nation prove that this type of measure ultimately decreases units as it increases
rent, while seeing many properties redeveloped with higher-end units or converted
to owner-occupied condos.

The reasons are found in economics 101 as rental caps are proven, by a broad,
bipartisan body of economic research, to radically discourage new rental properties
and make future investment impossible.

This is best evidenced by the recently enacted rent cap in St. Paul, Minnesota, where
investors and prospective developers looked to move to other cities with regulations
that allowed a fair return. In Santa Barbara, that would essentially mean anywhere else
compared to what - at 2 percent - would be one of the most severe rent cap in the
country.

Current local landowners will be forced to allow units to fall into disrepair, as they will
not be able to secure the capital to invest in maintenance and repairs. Evidence tells
us that existing properties will be less and less habitable as owners will have no other
choice but to leave residents to deal with serious maintenance issues on their own.

Additionally, the traditional Santa Barbara mom and pop owners will sell to eager,
out-of-town investors who are incentivized to redevelop units into higher-end rentals
or as low maintenance properties.

Contrary to the goal of more affordable workforce housing, a 2018 study found that
redevelopment and new construction rentals during a period of rent control in San
Francisco attracted residents with at least 18 percent higher income. That will likely
take place in many places in Santa Barbara.

This aggressive ordinance also goes well beyond what has been heralded as the
radical 5 percent rent cap that the state of California has enacted.

Governor Newsom, a well-known tenant advocate, has come out publicly against
more aggressive rent cap proposals citing serious concerns that anything further will
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